
 
From: ]  
Sent: 17 May 2018 09:39 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ref: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 

 

Dear Sirs 

I refer to the above quoted draft notice. 

I wish to object to the proposed Stopping up of Princes Parade road. 

It is totally unnecessary to divert this road inland fort the purposes of the proposed 

development of the land. This is a coastal driveway that has been enjoyed by many for years 

and years - and any proposed development of the adjacent land would still be able to go 
ahead with the road in the same position. 

It should also be remembered that Princes Parade offers an alternative link road from 
Folkestone into Hythe - which is much needed when either work is being carried out on the 

A259 or when an accident on the A259 necessitates an alternative diversionary route to be 

offered. 

In fact, it could be considered detrimental to the whole area if this road were to be stopped up 

and diverted close to the Royal Military Canal (being scheduled as an ancient monument) 

Clearly, the stopping up order should be considered at the same time when the planning 

application for development of the land is called in - as it surely will be. 

Yours Faithfully 

C D Giles 

 
 

 

 

 




